PRESS RELEASE

THE CONGO FOUNDATION ANNOUNCES
2016 SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENTS

On Wednesday June 1st, at the Monrovia High School Class of 2016 Senior Recognition Evening, The Congo
Foundation awarded two graduating seniors with the Kevin A. Congo Memorial Scholarship.

The Congo family established the foundation in 2007 to honor the memory of Kevin, a MHS graduate, class of
1983. Kevin was a Los Angeles Police Officer and a strong community supporter.

The recipients are: Rojelio Axel Lopez, a $1000.00 award and Stephanie Petteplace, a $2000.00 award.

Rojelio will be attending UCLA and Stephanie will be attending Cal State L.A. Both recipients demonstrated a
keen sense of community responsibility and leadership qualities.

Applicants had to meet a minimum 3.0 GPA, attended MHS at least two years and submit an essay. Four semi
finalists were selected from all the applicants by members of Congo family. The final selections were made by
members of The Congo Foundation board after interviews were conducted.

The scholarships were announced by Pete Congo and presented by Arthur Congo and Dulce Congo. Lois

Congo and Leticia Congo were also present. The ceremonies were held at Monrovia High School. Congratula-
tions to the entire Monrovia High School Class of 2016 as well as to all the scholarship applicants was extended

Pictured left to right:

Dulce Congo, Axel Lopez, Arthur Congo
and Stephanie Petteplace
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To learn how you can support future scholars, s
contact Pete Congo at: —

pccongo@verizon.net or (818) 489-0527 www.thecongofoundation.com




